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October 2017 

 

Dear Panelist, 

Thank you so much for participating in the community panel on 
October 12, 2017.   We wanted to share with you some of the 
amazing feedback we received.  Knowing that all of you are not 
users of the Alliance for Interracial Dignity Facebook group, this is 
a printout of the conversation that happened in the days after the 
panel.  We hope you can see the impact you made on the 
audience, and we know the ripple effect continues. 

If you are a Facebook user, please join our conversation by 
visiting 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/AllianceforInterracialDignity/ 

And clicking request to Join Group.  We accept all requests asap. 

Thank you again.  With your continued generosity, we hope to 
continue to make this an annual event. 

Sincerely, 

The Alliance for Interracial Dignity Coordinating Council 

 
www.allianceforinterracialdignity.org ○ allianceforinterracialdignity@gmail.org 

Alliance for Interracial Dignity ○ 9051 Watson Road #110 ○ St. Louis, MO  63126  
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